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Credit Union partners with district 
for new scoreboard at Stallworth Stadium

The scoreboard and video system at Stallworth Stadium is
obsolete and no longer supported by the company for
maintenance purposes. 

Thus, Goose Creek CISD is replacing the existing scoreboard and
video system at Stallworth Stadium with a much larger video
board (22-foot by 16-foot, 9 inches) to provide larger images with
much greater resolution. (The current scoreboard is 11-foot by 14-
foot, 8 inches.)

The school district recently approached Community Resource
Credit Union to participate in the purchase of the new scoreboard
and video system at 60 percent of the cost with a 10-year
extension of their contract.

CRCU officials agreed to participate and donated $166,637
toward the purchase. 

“At CRCU, we strongly believe in education and are pleased to
continue our Stallworth Stadium sponsorship with GCCISD,” said
David Frazier, Community Resource Credit Union’s President and
CEO. “We were excited to donate the scoreboard in 2006, and are
especially thrilled to help provide a larger video board that will
elevate the experience for all persons that attend an event at
Stallworth Stadium.” 

Spectrum Scoreboards will install the new scoreboard and video
system and remove the existing scoreboard for $277,728. 

The district is paying $139,091 to provide the district’s portion of
the funding for the new scoreboard. This funding includes
$111,091 for the scoreboard, $20,000 for additional foundation
work, and $8,000 to upgrade the electrical service.

“The new scoreboard and video board will enhance our facility a
great deal. In addition to the increase in size and improved
resolution, the new system will allow us to provide instant replay
for our spectators,” said Goose Creek Athletic Director Tom Ed
Gooden. “We are very grateful to Community Resource Credit
Union for their continued support for our district.”

The new scoreboard is expected to be in place by next school
year’s first home football game on Thursday, Aug. 30 — Goose
Creek Memorial versus Lumberton. Lee and Sterling will continue
their rivalry on the following night at Stallworth.
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